
William H. Standley Middle School PTSA 
 

Nominations are now open for the 2018-2019 Standley Middle School PTSA 
Executive Board.  Anyone interested in placing a name into nomination should 

email nominee names for the below positions to standleyptsa@yahoo.com.  
Please feel free to self-nominate.  All positions are open.  The Nominating 
Committee will keep all nominations confidential. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jenny Goodman, President, 
jgoodman4@san.rr.com.   Nominees will be voted on at the PTSA General 
Association meeting on March 14, 2018. 
 
Please email or submit this form with your nominations by March 1, 
2018. 
 
 

PRESIDENT      _________________________ 
 
EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT   _________________________ 
 
1ST VICE PRESIDENT (PROGRAMS)  _________________________ 
 
2ND VICE PRESIDENT (FUNDRAISING)  ___________________________ 

  

RECORDING SECRETARY    _________________________ 
 
AUDITOR      _________________________ 
 
TREASURER      _________________________ 
 
HISTORIAN      _________________________ 
 

 

 



 

 

Additionally, if you are interested in any of the following open chair or committee 
positions, please email Jenny Goodman at jgoodman4@san.rr.com your interest. 
Standley Middle School’s PTSA is a fun, involved organization and we welcome all 
points of views and interests on our board and committees.  The positions vary 
in the time commitment involved so its likely you can find one that fits your 
personal schedule. We hope you will consider becoming involved.   
 
 Prep Day Chair   
 
 Campus Beautification Chair 
 
 Career Fair Committee   
 
 Honorary Service Awards Chair 
 
 Track Meet Liaison  
 
 Reflections Art Program Committee Member 
 
 First Day of School Chair 
 
 Energy Troopers Committee Member 
 
 Stay Connected Newsletter Committee Member 
 
 Volunteer Coordinator 
 
 UC Cluster Liaison 
 

 

mailto:jgoodman4@san.rr.com

